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First name: anthony

Last name: rizzo

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Greetings,

I am writing this to support the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal and encourage the Forest

Service to do the same as well as conducting an Environmental Assessment, followed by a Finding of No

Significant Impact.

Our family believes that clean water and natural spaces are human rights that are absolutely vital for a

community's health, wellness and success.

Please protect these natural places for future generations.

Thank you and kind regards.

~anthony rizzo

Ride N Rest Campground

Sturgis, SD


